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Hello,  

Oregon’s vote by mail system is safe, easy, and economical. Results are accurate 

and trusted due to the security systems we’ve had in place for many many years. In 

person voting is especially problematic during pandemics and weather events. Voter 

turnout is increased when voting is easy, and vote by mail is as easy as it gets, yet 

just as secure as in person without the cost.  

 

Keep Oregon elections safe and secure. Keep vote by mail.  

Amber Lee Dennis 


